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August 8, 2022 

AMO’s 2021 Annual Report 

Dear AMO Member, 

On behalf of the AMO Board of Directors, AMO is pleased to provide the Association’s 
most current Annual Report. 
 
The Report includes messages from the AMO President and the Secretary-Treasurer, 
the Executive Director’s Report, along with information on the activities of the 
Association during the year, and the audited financial statements. It will form part of 
the Secretary Treasurer’s report at the AMO Annual General Meeting on 
Monday August 15, 2022. 
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness 
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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